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24.6.2022 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
Wow that was a seriously hot week!  Absolutely glorious for Sports 
Days but it was a little bit warm!! 
 
Let’s start with Sports Days…a big thank you to you all for attending 
and supporting the children.  It was so nice to have you back 
cheering from the sidelines.  During the different lockdowns and 
rules we had to follow, this was one of the things we all missed the 
most so it was great to have this happening again.  There were so 
many highlights over the course of the four days but what stood out 
for me was the level of fair play and the way the children worked as 
a team.  Well done to them ☺  Can I also say how amazing it was to 
see the children in their correct/new PE Kits.  Please ensure that for 
all sporting activities and lessons these continue to be worn. 
 
Top left we have children in Y1 dressed in pyjamas to support the 
YMCA fundraising day.  Thank you again for supporting this; 
definitely a good event to do in the Summer when the sun is out! 
 
Middle left we have children in Y4 doing some Mayan inspired 
creative writing outside.  They look fully focused don’t they!  
 
In other news, school reports will be sent out next Friday by email 
along with your child’s new class teacher (this will be a slip of paper 
in their bag).  If you do require a paper copy of the report then 
please email the school office: 
 

admin@markeaton.derby.sch.uk. 
 
There will also be a link to the parent/carer questionnaire which we 
would appreciate you completing.  Click here for previous year’s 
results. 
 
And finally, it is languages day on Monday and we are asking the 
children to come dressed in the colours of the Tanzanian flag.  Sadly, 
as a result of the pandemic and the British Council experiencing 
difficulties, the return visit for our friends in Tanazania is looking 
unlikely.  So Monday is our chance to remind ourselves of that 
special partnership we have with them. 

 
Have a nice weekend, 

 
Mr I. Johnson 
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